Tax Credits and Exemptions Overview

All applications for Exemptions and Credits must be filed by April 15", and not
afterwards, for the current tax year. The application is permanent as long as you own
your home or until your financial circumstances change. The Board of Assessors may
review your application during subsequent tax years to determine continuation of
eligibility. You must notify the Assessing Staff if you no longer qualify because of
changes in income or assets.

Change of Residence: In the event of a property owner who receives and
exemption/credit sells his property and purchases another at a later date within the City of
Somersworth, or moves to another property owned by him, the property owner has the

responsibility of notifying the Assessing Office in order to continue receiving the

exemption/credit. A new application will need to be submitted to the Assessing Office for
review.

Please feel free to contact the Assessing Department with any questions you may have
regarding Tax Credits and Exemptions.

Mary Beth Walker, City ASSESSOI ....c.ccvevveereerervennnens 603-692-9518

General QUESLIONS.....coccvveererieeeeeieeereeeerereseenrenees 603-692-9520




